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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Oppose Texas Redistricting – El Paso Deserves Its Own Voice

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed Texas redistricting plan that moves
key parts of El Paso—such as the El Paso International Airport and Fort Bliss—into a
congressional district represented by someone nearly 500 miles away.

This proposal is both impractical and unfair. El Paso is a unique community with its own
economic, cultural, and military priorities. Our airport and Fort Bliss are central to our
region’s identity and economy, and placing them under the jurisdiction of a representative who
is disconnected from our local needs would dilute our voice and diminish our influence in
decision-making that directly impacts our lives.

El Paso deserves its own congressional voice—one that lives here, understands our border
community, and represents our military, economic, and cultural priorities with firsthand
knowledge and commitment. Moving critical parts of our city into a distant district undermines
fair representation and does a disservice to our residents, businesses, and soldiers.

I urge you to reconsider this redistricting proposal and ensure that El Paso retains unified
representation that truly reflects our community.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,
Vikki Deloach




